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TO:       TOWN COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Donna Schwartz 
 
DATE:   April 23, 2024 
 
Town Council is being asked to approve Caryn 
Cleveland-Short as a regular member, and Richard 
Birkmeyer and Marilynn Sheetz, as Alternates of the 
Board of Supervisors for the Town of Ocean View 
Election Commission. They are being reappointed to 
their seats for another three-year term. 
 
Their current term expires in May 2024. The Town 
Council can vote to approve their nominations 
through May of 2027.   
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